
     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary: 

 16th May Preloved Uniform Sale 

 25th and 26th May – Lion King 

(refreshments provided by FoBS 

for a donation) 

Future events  

Sport’s Day – Refreshments on 

Sale 

 16th July – Summer Fair – Please 

sign up, volunteers needed  

 

  

 

 
     
 

 

 

 

 

Friends Of Barham School  
 

Who are we? 
 ‘FoBS’ are a team of working 

parent volunteers who run events 
in conjunction with Barham 

Primary School to try and raise 
much needed funds that help to 
purchase items that the school 

budget cannot stretch to! We try 
and make the school experience 
for the children extra special and 

lots of fun! 
 

Please take a look at what we do! 
 

The ‘Friends’ have been working  
hard over the past 2 years, 

through a pandemic to come up 
with some fresh, exciting, new 

ideas and we cannot wait to share 
them all with you! 

 
We are always up for new ideas 
too so feel free to email us any 

ideas or offers of help! 
 

Our email address is; 
barhampta@gmail.com 

 
Have a great term! 

 
Please let us know how we can 

communicate best with you. Email 
me on barhampta@gmail.com or 
leave a note at the office, find one 

of us at the gate! 
Nuala, Sarah, Rachel, Ewa, Tine-Mari, 
Shannon, Natalia, Clare, Sam and Jen 
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If you would like to join the team 

in whatever capacity you can 

please get in touch! 

 

 

Need self-adhesive labels for school 
uniform? 
When you buy from Stikins and use 

our fundraising number, 1289, we 

get 30% of the order value to come 

back to FoBS at no extra cost to you! 

Very simply – when you use 

Amazon, just type 

smile.amazon.co.uk into your 

search bar and it will give you a drop 

down menu. Choose Friends of 

Barham and we receive a donation. 

On 30th June there will be 

another clothing collection 

so get sorting and the bags 

will be coming home soon. 

Good clothes, shoes, belts 

and bags only. 

Bring your bags from 28th. 

This year we have raised funds for a 
new swimming pool floor. We have 
also provided coaches for the children 
to go to the Panto at The Marlowe 
Theatre. We gave every class a sum of 
money to buy class gifts at Christmas. 
We organised the children’s 
Christmas Cards to raise money for 
school. We made tea towel keepsakes 
to sell for the school. We have had 3 
clothing collections which have raised 
over £1000! We held a Christmas Fair. 
There is so much that we do to make 
sure the children at our school have 
fantastic experiences. We listen when 
the school ask and try our best to 
provide what they need.  
 
If you are struggling in the current 
climate to buy uniform, please let the 
office know and they will discreetly 
provide you with what you need at no 
cost.  
We are a very small group of parents 
working hard to make your child’s 
time at Barham Primary memorable 
so if you fancy joining us, please come 
and find one of us. 
Best Wishes, Nuala and the FoBS team 
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